
 
 
July 28, 2003, 
 
 
To:  ANS/HPS Members 
 
From:  Dick Raaz, Chairman, ANS Colorado Section 
 
Subject: Colorado Section Meeting  - August 19, 2003 
 
Dear ANS and HPS Member, 
 
You are invited to attend a joint meeting of the American Nuclear Society 
(Colorado Section) and the Health Physics Society (Central Rocky Mountain 
Chapter). The meeting will be held on August 19, 2003 at the Westin Hotel 
Westminster, 10600 Westminster Boulevard, Westminster (driving direction 
below). 
 
When I began to digest the diversity of our membership I was frankly surprised at 
the breadth of nuclear work in Colorado. I thought I knew pretty much everything 
that was going on – How wrong I was!  Consequently, the Executive Board and I 
thought it might be worthwhile to devote a meeting to gaining a more accurate 
understand of “what’s going on?”. Our program for this meeting will be a survey 
of nuclear industry work currently in progress in Denver (and Colorado). 
Speakers from about a dozen Organizations and Companies will give us a brief 
view of their current projects and their near-term view of the industry’s evolution 
in their part of the nuclear effort.   
 
Speakers from the following organizations have agreed to participate: 
Alfa Group      Gordon Quillin 
BNFL Inc     Al  Zindel 
CH2M Hill     Mike Rengel 
Dept. of Interior    Tim Debey 
Dept. of Energy    Bob Wilson 
Duratek Fed Svcs (Tentative)  Mike Wolters 
ETCetera Assessments   John Graham 
GD Barri     Cheryl Bernier 
International Uranium   Ron Hochstein 
Mactec     Stu Giles 
Merrick Engineering    Doug Carnahan 



Nuclear Filter Tech    Terry Wickland 
Shaw Group     Emmy Roos 
SM Stoller     Eric Olsen 
URS      Frank Mangold 
Washington Group Int   Dick Raaz 
 
 
ANS & HPS Members  $32.00 
Students    $10.00 
Others    $35.00 
 
Social Hour  5:45 p.m. 
Dinner   6:30 p.m. 
Program                   7:30 p.m. 
Adjurn   9:00 p.m. 
 
Menu Selections: 

a) Scaloppine of Pork Piccata 
b) Grilled Hanger Steak 
c) Pan-fried New England Scrod 

   
Please RSVP with your dinner selections to Nel White via e-mail at 
nel.white@pdcf.wgsgroup.com or by phone at 303-843-3642 no later than 
Thursday, August 14, 2003. 
 
Driving Directions: From North of Denver, take I-25 S to 104th Ave. Proceed 
West. Just before you reach the Boulder Turnpike (US36), the Westin will be on 
your right. From Denver and South, take I-25 N to the Boulder Turnpike. Take the 
turnpike North to Church Ranch Road/104th Ave Exit. Go 1 block East. The 
Westin will be on your left. 
 
I am looking forward to see you at the meeting. 
 
Dick Raaz 
Chairman, Colorado Section 
American Nuclear Society 


